
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

We are delighted to say that our lovely Year 1 children and staff enjoyed their trip to Warwick castle this week despite 
the gloomy start to the day! All the staff were so impressed with the children’s perseverance and positivity even though it 
was a very long walk from the coach to the castle!  Also, a huge well done to all the year 2 Super Stars who took part in 
the gymnastics competition this week they did us proud. 
  
I am also extremely proud of Nathan E in year 4 who has written a book called ‘Ruby don’t lie’, which he shared with me 
today. Nathan has had his book published and I am sure will become a very well-known author in no time at all. So, 
watch this space for Mr Nathan Eze, Allesley Primary School’s author of the year! 

National Space Centre Year 5 Trip Wednesday 17th April during the spring term, the children have thoroughly enjoyed 
learning about all things space related and, to help consolidate their learning and bring the topic to life, we would like 
to take them to visit The National Space Centre, which will include a Planetarium Show taking them on a ‘Journey 
Through the Solar System’. This year for the first time we have been given the opportunity to take part in the NXT Mars 
Rover Challenge, this will involve the children working in small groups and your child will find out more about Mars rover 
missions, how to programme one of the LEGO NXT robots and then compete in some Mars Challenges!  
 
PTA Bags2School clothes collection for Friday 12th April to help raise money for school projects. Bags2School collect good 
quality clothes and shoes, plus bed linen, towels and curtains. Please don’t include Allesley school uniform. You can 
donate in any plastic bag. Please bring your bagged donations to school between Monday 8th April and Thursday 11th 
April.   
 
We are galloping towards the end of the schools financial year and we need to finalise all accounts. Please can you make 
sure all dinner money and Bluebird payments are up to date on the my child at school app. Thank you.  
 
We are happy to announce the winners of our world book day competition Winners: Nursery - Tilly Mc, Reception - Evan 
Year 1 - Eleanor Mc, Year 2 - Ellen, Year 3 - Olivia F, Year 4 - Logan, Year 5 - Leo, Year 6 - Milo. Our Winners will be 
presented with a prize in next week's assemblies. Well done to everyone that entered with their fabulous peg’s! 

Royal Albert Hall a Year 5 parent is organising transport to and from the event, if you would like more information 
please contact Mrs Jagatiya on 07799432529. 
 
Class Photo’s the photographer from Braiswick Photography will be in school next Wednesday 20th March taking the 
class and Year 6 leavers photos.  

PTA Disco next Thursday 21st March. Spaces are still available at the Jaguar sports and social club. PTA will release the 
final batch of entry wristbands at 6pm today. Visit https://www.pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta/index.cfm?event=shop to buy 
yours. Entry wristbands will go home with children by Friday 15th March. Please remember to bring yours on the night. 

Have a lovely weekend  

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
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Huge congratulations to Nathan! 

If you would like to buy his book 
its available on Amazon with this 
link https://amzn.eu/d/31hQxcB  

https://amzn.eu/d/31hQxcB


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Year 1 The knight who wouldn't fight by Helen and Thomas Docherty                
recommended by Bryan L 

Year 2 The Lifeguard Dog by Meg Harper recommended by Amanda P-S  

Year 3 The BFG by Roald Dahl recommended by Cleo 

Year 4 Horrid Henry and the Abdominal Snowman by Francesca Simon             
recommended by Cohen S 

Year 5 The Wizards of once never and forever by Cressida Cowell recommended 
by Daisy  

Year  6 Heroes by David Long recommended by Freya  

Attendance  

Week 4th Feb– 8th 
March 2024 

Highest  Mrs Clay/Mr 
Lapworth Year 6 99.09% 

Attendance. 

 Whole school 95.29%! 

George M Year 2       Maddison D Rec  

Jaia T Rec              Harriett G Year 5 

Daniel W Year 5      Ivy M Rec 

Isabella H Year 2 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

A good laugh and a 
long sleep are the 
two best cures for 

anything! 

Monday  - Lazer Tag - KS2 

Tuesday  – Athletics - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson   

Wednesday  - Fencing - KS2 
 
Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 (No 6 due to boosters)  
 
Friday –  Lazer Tag- KS1– Mr Knight  
 
Starting week beginning 8th of April and ending 
week beginning 20th May.  



We had a wonderful 
time exploring 
Warwick Castle and 
learning what life 
was like in the 
Medieval times. We 
are so proud of how 
sensible and well 
behaved our Year 1 
children were. 

In Year 5 we read the book 
'Hidden Figures' by Margot 
lee Shetterly and learnt 
about the four inspiring 
women who worked for NASA 
that were unheard of for 
many years. These women 
made a huge impact in the 
world of maths and space 
after being told the couldn't 
because of their race and 
gender . We researched and 
wrote biographies 
about their lives. 

Reception had a lovely visit from Lesley 
and Nicky from Allesley Church, who 
came to tell us the Easter story, they 
bought their story sacks and we joined in 
with the props. 

Celebrating our week  

The children in Nursery 
have been rolling eggs down 
different sized ramps then 
measuring whose egg goes 
the furthest. 

In Science Year 3 tested different 
magnets to find the strongest. We 
were surprised by some of the 
results.   

Year 6 have been 
finding inspiration 
for some art work 
that they are to 
produce. They have 
been looking at 
works from Lubaina 
Himid and David 
Hockney  and   
thinking of using 
some of their ideas 
to convey a message 
of importance to 
them. We are look-
ing forward to see-
ing what they will 
produce. 

Some of the Year 2’s represented our school at a gymnastics   
competition this week. They were all amazing and a credit to   
Allesley Primary. Well done! 

Year 4 acted 
out the 4    
stages of the 
water cycle in 
this weeks     
science lesson-
  Evaporation, 
Condensation, 
Precipitation 
and Collection.  


